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Dear Parents, 
 
Following the text message you received this morning I am now able to update you with lunchtime 
arrangements for the rest of the week. Today all children have been provided with a packed lunch. We 
have been able secure a small team of kitchen staff for the rest of the week which means that we can 
continue to open the school. 
 
For the rest of the week, children who have school dinners will be provided with sandwiches and a packed 
lunch style meal. If you would prefer to supply your child with a lunch this is fine. 
 
Although we would like to offer a more varied menu our priority is to be able to keep the school open for 
the rest of the week. 
 
We thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Mrs Driver 
Head of School 

 


